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St. Clair Township 

Regular Meeting 

DATE: April 27, 2021 

TIME: 7:00 p.m. 

LOCATION: St. Clair Township Bldg. 

107 Service Street 

Swansea, IL 62226 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

The regular meeting of St. Clair Township Board of Trustees was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by 

Supervisor Barnes with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

ROLL CALL 

Present: Supervisor Barnes 

Trustees:  Don Wallace, Mike Isenhart, Julie Miller, John Vosler 

Officials Present: Clerk Jana Moll, Road Commissioner Jim Hursey 

Absent:  None 
Others Present:  Tonda Van Hoose, Bob Buechler, Shelly Korves, Mike Greenfield, Bob 

Trentman, Sue Gruberman 

APPROVE MINUTES 
 

A. Trustee Isenhart made a motion to accept the Regular Board Meeting minutes for 

March 23, 2021 as presented. Trustee Miller seconded the motion.  All in favor. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

 

Trustee Wallace made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report as presented for the month 

of March, 2021. Trustee Isenhart seconded the motion. All in favor.  

 

BUDGET REPORT  
 

Trustee Miller made a motion to approve the Budget Report as presented for the month of March, 

2021. Trustee Isenhart seconded the motion. All in favor. 
 

ROAD COMMISSIONER’S REPORT 

Road Commissioner Hursey’s total report for the month of March/April can be viewed on the 

township website.  
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SUPERVISOR’S REPORT 

Supervisor Barnes stated that everything has been running smooth. He said that Greystone 

Estates are getting ready to go into phase 2/3 and are starting to put in housing. Supervisor 

Barnes also welcomed and congratulated the newly elected officials beginning May 17. He also 

stated that if anyone needed any help with the transition, he would be happy to meet with 

them. 

PARK BOARD REPORT 

Mr. Wallace said the park board did not meet and they would meet again on May 13th. There 

will not be a cleanup day on May 15th and the secondary date would be June 12th, but that 

would be up to the new board. Trustee Miller said she would like another clean up day because 

her scouts love doing it.  

PUBLIC COMMENTS:  Shelly Korves said she wanted to thank Supervisor Barnes with the 

smooth transition. Bob Trentman wanted to thank Road Commissioner Hursey for reaching out 

to him to help with the transition. He also congratulated Trustees Mike Isenhart and Julie Miiler 

on their re-election and is looking forward to working with all 4 trustees. 

BUSINESS ITEMS:  NONE 

ADJOURNMENT  

At 7:07 pm. Trustee Isenhart made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Trustee Vosler seconded  the 

motion. Voice vote.  All in favor. 

 

Respectfully  submitted:  Jana Moll,  St. Clair Township Clerk        Approved: 


